
 
 
 
May 24, 2023 

UM 1730 IPC Updates to Schedule 85 

Workshop Notice  
 
This letter notifies parties that a workshop will be held on Thursday, June 8 from 1-2 PM.  During the 

workshop, Staff will seek to explore and understand the Company’s most recent filing in docket 

UM 1730. 

 Date: June 8, 2023 

 Time: 1:00-2:00 p.m. 

 Click here to join the meeting 

 Meeting ID: 282 043 524 650  
Passcode: WYiXv5  

 Or call in (audio only) 

 +1 503-446-4951, 5282742#   United States, Portland  

 Phone Conference ID: 528 274 2# 
 

If you have questions about the workshop, please contact:  

 

 

Ryan Bain 
Senior Utility and Energy Analyst 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

C: (503) 559-0380 

ryan.bain@puc.oregon.gov  

 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov, and 

ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 1730. You will then receive emails with workshop details, 

when new documents have been added to the docket, or when there is a change to the schedule. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTg2NzgzNDMtOWUyOS00NTkwLWI2MDctZGI3ZGE2NjNlMDk4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22aa3f6932-fa7c-47b4-a0ce-a598cad161cf%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22dee785cd-84f9-42ea-9bf6-8807d2dbf3f2%22%7d
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